STEPHEN L. GUIDRY, JR.

PO BoOx 489
MADISONVILLE, LA 70447
STEPHEN(@LALAGUIDRY.NET | 985-415-3404

January 28, 2025
Louisiana Highway Safety Commission

7919 Independence Blvd Suite 2100
Baton Rouge, LA 70806

Dear Members of the Louisiana Highway Safety Commission,

[ am writing to formally announce my resignation from my position with the Louisiana Highway
Safety Commission, effective January 27, 2025,

It has been a privilege to contribute to the mission of promoting safety and reducing traffic
fatalities across Louisiana. Please let me know how I can assist in ensuring a smooth transition
during this period. I am committed to completing any outstanding responsibilities and providing
any support necessary to facilitate continuity.

Thank you for the trust and confidence you placed in me during my time on the Commission.

Sincerely,
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Stephen Guidry




